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CENTRAL MAINE
POWER

July 24,2018

Mr. Steve Quattrucci

C/O Monties Fine Foods

788 Washington Avenue ‘
Portland, Maine 04103

RE: 788 Washington Avenue, Portland, Maine

Dear Mr. Quattrucci,

This letter is to advise you Central Maine Power has sufficient single phase electrical capacity in the area
to serve the subject project.

Once the project is accepted by the City of Portland, the owner will need to call our Customer Service
Center at 1-800-565-3181 to sign up for a New Account and a SAP Work Request Order so we may

provide an actual cost.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 828-2882.

Sincerely,

@M@gw ’

Paul DuPerre
Energy Service Specialist

162 Canco Road, Portland, ME 04103
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